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Coronavirus update at CaDeLac Saturday 27 February 2020. 

I am absolutely delighted to announce that we will be reopening for outdoor classes at all levels, for existing clients and new ones, on Monday 29th March 2021, in Tollerton and Nottingham. 
It is unclear at this stage whether Darley Abbey classes will go ahead from that date, but we think it very likely. 

All those who have already registered with us will be contacted in the next few days by email, and offered a place on a course. We have a huge backlog of dogs so it will take a few days to organise, but please watch your in-box and your spam box as sometimes our emails go there. 
If you expected to hear from us and have not by Friday 5th March then please get back in touch with us. 

If you wish to book a place on a course, but have not registered with us, then please contact us soon. 
If inquiring for the first time, please tell us your dogs age, breed and if it is a beginner or higher level of training that is required. Please also include whether you would like Tollerton (Nottingham) Classes or Darley Abbey (Derby) classes. 

Private lessons (subject to covid restrictions) are available. 

Any enquiries then please email, Denise@cadelac.co.uk or call Denise on 01530 222426 or mobile 
07813 399901. 

The CaDeLac team would like to thank you for your continued support.
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